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August 4, 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dr. James F. Schweitzer, RSO 
Radiological and Environmental  
  Management 
Purdue University 
550 Stadium Mall Drive 
West Lafayette, IN  47907-2051 
 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONCERNING AMENDMENT 

        (COST ACTIVITY CODE:  L60626) 
 
Dear Dr. Schweitzer: 
 
This is in response to your letter dated June 6, 2016, which transmitted a request to amend 
License SNM-142. 
 
In reviewing your application, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff has 
determined that additional information is required to complete the review.  
 
The specific information requested is included in the enclosure to this letter.   
 
A written response to the request for additional information is requested within 30 days of 
receipt of this letter. 
 
Note that there has been an administrative correction within the NRC which will track this 
request under Cost Activity Code L60626, not L33419 as stated previously.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

The enclosure to this letter contains 
SECURITY-RELATED INFORMATION.  
When separated from the enclosure this letter 
is DECONTROLLED. 
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In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) Paragraph 2.390(d) of 
the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” this letter will be available electronically 
for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records 
System component of NRC’s document system, Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at:  
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html (the Public Electronic Reading Room).  The 
enclosure will be withheld from the public in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390(b). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 301-415-7119, or via  
e-mail at:  Merritt.Baker@nrc.gov. 
 
 
 

      Sincerely, 
 
       /RA/ 
 
     Merritt N. Baker, Senior Project Manager 
     Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
     Division of Fuel Cycle Safety, Safeguards,  
       and Environmental Review 
     Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
       and Safeguards 
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